

MINUTES

GHS All Sports Boosters

2/20/2017 7:30 PM | GHS Athletic Conference Room

In Attendance

Lance Marcinkus, Brenda Marcinkus, Jennifer Main, Rich Grenda, Colleen Krohe, Shelly Erdmann

Treasurer's Report

Balance - \$35,548.79

Note: John Krohe to take over Treasurer from Shelly next school year, starting June 2017.

Board Remarks

Membership – We would still like to revamp the membership levels/offerings for next year. The plan is to hold a special meeting in April to discuss.

Website Updates – Jennifer would like to move to sending messages to ASB members using the website (subscriptions) next year instead of Constant Contact, which would save is \$47 per month.

Committee Updates

Trivia Night -

- 1. The walk-thru at Mill Creek was at 6:30pm tonight. They are ready for Saturday!
- 2. We would like to sell another three tables, but found "Trivia Night" is no longer active in the Webstore. Brenda contacted Tracy to let her know. Once reactivated, Jennifer will Tweet and post to Facebook again.

Spirit Wear - No Report.

Concessions -

- 1. We have received a number of compliments on how well the concessions are run, as well as the items offered. Thank you, Rich!
- 2. We need to get the list of all of the next parent meetings so we can plan to have a board member attend, and also work with Rich on who is contacting the team parent for each sport about concessions and also.

Scholarships -

- 1. We added a line on the form about the importance of sending the application to the PO box on the form.
- 2. Jennifer will send the new applications to the board to proof before asking for it to be posted on Naviance.
- 3. Lance and Brenda will reach out to five parents to be on the selection committee.
- 4. The board (minus Shelly, who has a senior) will clean and number the applications for ensure anonymity.

Restaurant Nights – There are none upcoming, but planning to redo Potbelly and others for March/April/May.

Shamrock Shootout -

- 1. John Krohe will run with help from Rich and Jennifer.
- 2. Colleen let us know they've been approached by Geneva Feeder Basketball to be involved, but needs more details. We all agreed we'd love to have sponsors, including Feeder, we just want to make sure it stays a ASB fundraiser.
- 3. Date TBD. We think March 18th is too soon. March 25th and April 1st are over Spring Break, which leaves April 8th as next possible date.

Athletic Director Report	
No Report.	
New Business	
N/A	
Next Meeting	

Monday, March 20, 2017 GHS Athletic Conference Room